
Annual HfH Puget Sound Luncheon June 3, 2021 

 

In other news, Habitat is thrilled to announce that Matthew Desmond, the winner of the 2017 Pulitzer Prize 

for General Nonfiction, the 2017 PEN/John Kenneth Galbraith Award, and the 2016 National Book Critics 

Circle Award for “Evicted: Poverty and Profit in the American City” will be the keynote speaker for this year’s 

annual luncheon. The luncheon, a Puget Sound annual fundraiser, is scheduled for noon, Thursday, June 

3. I have attended these luncheons for many years. At the end of each one it seems I always say, “Wow, 

that was genuinely worth my time!” And I must say that as brilliant and inspirational as the keynote 

speakers have been the speakers that have always blown me away are the homeowners. It is typical to hear 

a personal story from one of the homeowners and how they rose from squalid living conditions to achieving 

the American Dream for themselves and their children. You may have trouble holding back the 

tears. Guests will attend via Zoom again this year. If interested just shoot an email to Tom Dodt or simply 

save the date for now. 
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